DELTA REGIONAL AUTHORITY

236 SHARKEY AVENUE / SUITE 400 / CLARKSDALE, MS 38614 / (662) 624-8600 / FAX: (662) 624-8537 / www.dra.gov

January 22, 2013

John Bell Crosby
125 West North Street
Canton, MS 39064

Re: MS-10374 EC-West Madison Wastewater Project
Dear John Bell Crosby:

On behalf of Delta Regional Authority (DRA) Federal Co-Chairman, Chris Masingill, I
am pleased to inform you that all executed award documents have been returned and that
you are now authorized to proceed with the approval date of 01/22/2013. Please note that
you are subject to Office of Management and Budget Administrative Requirements found
in circular A-102, and cost principals found in circular 2 CFR 225.

A copy of all contracts from general and sub-contractors should be provided to this office
as they become available. No project costs incurred prior to the date listed should be
submitted to DRA for reimbursement, without prior approval. Additionally, your

obligation to begin submitting quarterly reporting forms should include the quarter
ending 3/31/2013.

Good luck with your project. If you have any questions, please contact Clark Holmes,
with the Central Mississippi Planning & Development District, at (601) 981-1511 who
will be servicing the award for Delta Regional Authority. I will be in contact with Mr.
Holmes in the coming days to offer any support he or his staff may need.

Sincerely,

Director of Federal Project Development & Management
Delta Regional Authority

cc: Clark Holmes
Chris Champion



